Sandra Coon

Please do not reduce water quality standards by implementing a "varrience" that will allow more
pollution into the Spokane River. PCB'S are bad for humans and wildlife, this is not news. Keeping

our limited fresh water recourse clean is one of the jobs of government. Do your job!!!



